
Greetings WBC’ers, 
 
As you are aware this Sunday following our worship time together we will have a Family Meeting to discuss progress 
made regarding the building project.  Our initial thought was that this meeting was going to be a brief update with some 
conversation; but, based on some questions and conversation that has gone on this week it’s become apparent that it 
would be profitable for us to have some open conversation, answering some questions, as well as getting the update 
from the Building Committee towards greater understanding and hopes of agreement for our plans.  That being said, we 
still plan to have our meeting, but, considering some of the topics we will be discussing we will be combining our regular 
worship time with this conversation.  We will still have our regular schedule, it will simply be abbreviated some, to 
provide for us enough time to discuss these questions and dismiss as we had originally planned.  We will sing a couple 
fewer songs, announcements will be shortened, and Eric’s message will be intentionally shorter, which works out well 
because he’ll be introducing our next sermon mini-series.   
 
In an effort to get you thinking and give you an opportunity to develop some answers to these questions we wanted to 
send them out today so you could prayerfully consider them.  These questions are to be considered and answered by us 
and for us as the expression of the local body here at Waxhaw Bible Church.  As we consider, we should be mindful of 
our Vision: “…we exist to glorify God” and our core values: Bible Based, Prayer Powered, Missions Minded, Body 
Building, and Family Focused as these will help frame our discussion.   
 
Below you will find the questions we will discuss Sunday.  Certainly, there are others that could be asked, and these 
could lead to follow up questions, but, this is where we’ll get started.  Finally, if you, personally are interested in getting 
more information or providing more feedback or simply desire to be more involved in the building project please contact 
Paul Yurksaitis at paul@waxhawbiblechurch.org 
 

• Do we desire to have dedicated worship space? 
 

• Are we committed to ministries like Sunday School and AWANA? 
 

• Do we see our relationship with the Homeschool community as a ministry? 
 

• Should we consider hosting events like the Waxhaw Seniors Christmas Dinner, Weddings/Receptions, Piano 
Recitals as opportunities for ministry or just building use? 

 
• What should our posture (build considering them?) and presentation (first impression/curb appeal) be to our 

local community? 
 

• How do we as a church feel regarding corporate debt? If so, how much? 
 

• Where do we prioritize money on the list of priorities in planning? 
 

 
Blessings.  See you Sunday morning! 
 
Paul Yurksaitis 
Elder of Worship and Church Life 

mailto:paul@waxhawbiblechurch.org

